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PhD Study Program

ANNOUNCEMENT

3rd Conference of PhD Candidates - Change of date

The 3rd Conference of Doctoral Students of the School of Chemical and
Environmental Engineering of the Technical University of Crete will be
postponed due to the previous date clashing with the examination period of
undergraduate students in January. The new date for the conference will
be Friday April 1st, 2022.

For more information, an announcement will be published in February.
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